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Subject:   
Amendment to WMC 22.58(2)(j), regarding privacy fences in street yards. 

 
Details:  
The proposed amendment, which is sponsored by Alderman Joe Pieper, would allow the installation of privacy fences 
in street yards in cases where a house is set back farther than adjacent houses.  This would allow the owner of the far-
back house to install privacy fences to the same point that the adjacent owners can.  Details are in the attached memo. 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
There is no alternative for achieving the result desired by Alderman Pieper. 

 
Financial Remarks: 
There is no financial impact from the proposed change. 

      
Staff Recommendation: 

 Amend WMC 22.58(2)(j) as proposed. 

 


